
Uzbekistan Airways announces discounts in honor
of Eid al-Fitr celebration

2023 20 April

Only on April 21, 2023, in honor of the celebration of Ramadan Eid, Uzbekistan
Airways announces discounts for fares on certain routes:

 

1.The discount period is April 21, 2023 from 00:00 to 23:59;

2. Directions: from\to Tashkent to Jakarta, Tokyo, Seoul, Baku, Astana, Sharjah and
back, as well as from\to Tashkent / Fergana to Dubai and back;

3. Provided discount amount:

- for adults - 15% of the fare;

- for children from 2 to 12 years old and children under 2 years old, occupying a seat
in the cabin - 15% of the published fare with a child discount;

- for children under 2 years old and not occupying a seat in the cabin, this discount
is not presented;

4. In the case of a refund/rebooking/reissue, the discount provided to the fare does
not apply to the fees charged for the refund/rebooking/NO-SHOW, for children it is
charged in the prescribed manner (using a 25% discount). To calculate the refund
amount for a partially used airline ticket, the fare for the used section is deducted
without applying the discount provided;

5. In case of reissuance / rebooking of completely unused airline tickets issued with
a discount, it is necessary to add to the full fare level without applying discounts;

6. In case of reissuance / rebooking airline tickets issued earlier on April 21, 2023,
the discount is not applied to the fare;



7. In case of reissuance/rebooking of partially used airline tickets issued with a
discount, the recalculation is made on the date of ticket issuance (i.e., with the
discount applied);

8. Sale with a discount is allowed on the website of the airline, in the branch of
Uzbekistan Airways Sales and its agents, as well as abroad only for their own sale,
regardless of the citizenship of passengers. Does not apply to BSP agents;

9. The period of transportation is not limited (the duration of the transportation is
determined by the rules of the applicable fare; the issuance of air tickets is allowed
to the depth of the published schedule);

10. Combining discounts is prohibited, except for children (3% discount on the site
does not apply);

11. Discount is allowed for all published individual economy and business class fares
only on flights from\to Tashkent to Jakarta, Tokyo, Seoul, Baku, Astana, Sharjah and
back, as well as from\to Tashkent/Fergana to Dubai and back. Not applicable on
CodeShare flights and for fares published under commercial agreements.


